
-~STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Inter-Department Communication

DATE: March 15,2010
AT (OFFICE): NHPUC

FROM: Al-Azad Iqbal ~F>
Utility Analyst III

SUBJECT: DM 10-023 Notice of EP Energy, LLC’s (EPE) Intent to
Provide Electric Aggregation Service; Staff Recommendation

TO: Debra Howland
Executive Director

EP Energy, LLC has notified the Commission of its intent to provide electric
aggregation service. EPE also requested waiver for toll free number requirement under
Puc 2003.02 (c)(4). On March 11, EPE withdrew its waiver request and provided a toll
free number (attached). The updated application has been reviewed and the Company
has complied with the requirements of Puc 2003.02. Staff recommends that EPE be
registered to provide electric aggregation service in New Hampshire.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.



March 11,2010

Ms. Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
State ofNew Rampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, NR 0330 1-2429

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Please withdraw my waiver application for the toll free telephone number in reference to
my application to provide electric aggregation services.

I have secured a toll free telephone number. It is 1-877-437-5319

Thank you

Regards,

Ed Doherty

EP Energy, LLC


